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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This Week: 
English… This week we have been innovating our own versions of ‘Lazy 
Jack’ . We have been thinking about improving our language and 
sentence structure through conjunctions and adjectives.   
Maths:  This week in maths we have been learning to use estimation to 
check our answers. We have been practising a range of addition and 
subtraction problems and checked these with our estimated answers.  
Topic: We have been using our visit from the bug man to help us create 
our very own minibeast fact files. We have shared our previous home 
learning to add information to these factfiles. 
Next Week: 
English… We will be completing our Lazy Jack stories and using our 
learning to write a character description.  We will also be learning how 
to edit and redraft our writing in order to improve it. 
 
Maths… We will be learning about inverse next week in maths. The 
children will be learning how to turn equations around.  The children 
will be using this learning to help solve missing number problems. 
 
Phonics 
This week in our phonics groups we have been learning about: 
Ms Guthrie: ew ue oy ir  
Miss Lewis: Present and past tense. Plurals. 
Miss Morton/Mrs Giannone: adding le to words, words that end in y but 
make an igh sound. Changing y words to plural eg cry cries fly flies  
 
Homework  
Homework this week will be maths problem solving activities and some 
grammar practise. 
 
Have a great weekend everybody, 
 
Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel. 
 


